
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

The 9:00 a.m. Friday, October 1, 2021, meeting of the 
State Route 91 Advisory Committee has been cancelled. 
 

The next scheduled meeting of this Committee for the 2022 
calendar year is yet to be determined. 
 
For more information, please contact the Clerk of the Board 
at (714) 560-5676. 


